
urbanrenewal - Fwd: Newcastle's Urban Renewal Strategy 

  
>>> Chris R Chapman <Chris.R.Chapman@colliers.com> 3/7/2013 4:31 pm >>> 

Please be advised that I am 100% in support of The State Government’s urban renewal strategy for the CBD 

of Newcastle. 

In particular, the decision to truncate the rail line at the new Wickham hub is one that the City has been 

waiting for and needing for decades. 

  

You have the full support of myself and all our team at Colliers International Newcastle. 

  

Kind regards  

  

Chris Chapman  
Commercial Sales Director 
Dir +61 2 4926 4888 
Main +61 2 4926 4888 | Fax +61 2 4926 4555 
Mob +61 412 955 215 
chris.r.chapman@colliers.com  
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